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Reviewer Comments 
 
Reviewer 1 (Editorial board) 
 

• “This is an excellent survey that should be accepted for publication in its current form.” 
o Response: We thank the reviewer for their enthusiasm regarding our manuscript. 

 
Reviewer 2 (Peer reviewer) 

• “This paper report MRI biomarker for pulsed focused ultrasound treatment of pancreatic 
ductal adenocarcinoma. It was promising.” 

o Response: We thank the reviewer for their enthusiasm regarding our manuscript. 
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